www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk

Registered Charity No 249404



ST JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC CHURCH

www.stjosephstadcaster.org.uk

Fr John Newman, Parish Priest
St Joseph's Presbytery
St Joseph's St, Tadcaster, N. Yorks. LS24 9HA

Telephone: 01937 833105

Email: pp.stjoseph.tadcaster@dioceseofleeds.org.uk

Chair of Parish Pastoral Council: Mr Adam Tomlinson Safeguarding Representative: Mrs Mary-Jane Murray

Emeritus Parish Priest: Very Rev Canon Sean Gilligan

"The fruit of Silence is Prayer.
The fruit of Prayer is Faith.
The fruit of Faith is Love.
The fruit of Love is Service."

— St Mother Teresa

PRAY THE ROSARY EVERY DAY FOR AN END TO THE PANDEMIC



Holy Mass Live Streamed Tadcaster St Joseph's w/c Sunday 14th March, 2021

14 Sunday 9.00am FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT Mothering Sunday Intention: People of the Parish

17 Wednesday 9.30am FEAST OF ST PATRICK, Bishop Intention: Fr John Bradley PP RIP

18 Thursday 9.30am <u>Live-streamed</u> from Clifford

19 Friday 9.30am SOLEMNITY OF ST JOSEPH Intention: Fr Christopher Paul Kelly PP RIP

21 Sunday 9.00am FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT Intention: People of the Parish

Live streamed <u>STATIONS OF THE CROSS</u> Friday at 7pm

Rest in Peace

Please pray for those who have recently died and for all whose Anniversaries occur at this time especially Anne Hopkins and Fr Richard Cronin

Please pray for the sick and housebound especially
Catherine Dunbar, Anne Simpson, Peter Simpson, Ron Hunt,
John Notley, Anne Raines, Peggy Thompson,
Irene & John Smith and Margaret Scrubbs.

Diocese of Leeds CATHOLIC CARE

Annual Appeal <u>this weekend</u> 13th/14th March

The Catholic Care (Leeds)
Annual Review is available to read
through the following link:

ANNUAL REVIEW

St Joseph's Church, Tadcaster **Sunday 9am Holy Mass**

with a congregation (*No toilet facilities*)
Please **book a Sunday seat**

by phoning or texting

07763 028982 (Sunday 8am deadline for booking)

Wednesday & Friday Holy Mass 9.30am
With congregation—No booking necessary

Government 'National Lockdown: Stay at Home' Guidance

While we are able to continue to hold communal celebrations of Mass during the present pandemic 'lockdown' restrictions, it is important that we continue to look after one another and remain vigilant, especially given the increased transmission rate of the new Coronavirus variant. The use of face-coverings, hand sanitisation and social distancing (face hands - space) remain the most effective ways to enable everyone to attend Mass safely. It is also important that we pay attention to the way we come to, and leave, the church building and premises. For this heightened period of the pandemic, and to maintain as healthy an environment as possible, all those attending Mass are encouraged not to gather outside but to leave as promptly as possible. Similarly, clergy are being advised to refrain from greeting parishioners when they arrive or leave. In doing so at this very difficult time, we not only treat one another with care and respect but give good witness to others in our community.

Last Sunday's Offerings £146.50 + £102.50 SO's Thank you.

The text of Fr John Newman's recent announcement may be accessed at the Parish Website.

Paper copies are <u>also</u> available from church ushers.



